
   New Student School       
     Uniform Fittings 

  

• Appointments are required for uniform fittings. Appointments will be available 
during the last weeks of Term 4 and in January 2024.  

 

• We recommend coming into the Uniform Shop for a fitting as our sizes may 
differ from the regular size your child takes. This makes ordering from our 
online shop difficult for new students.  
 

• Parents/Carers must have an appointment to access the uniform shop before 
the school term begins.  
 

• Appointment duration is 30 minutes per child, if you have more than one 
child, please book 2 appointments.   
 

To book an appointment  
 

1. Access our online store at:  

 

https://crestwood-high-school-uniform-shop-107119.square.site/    
 

 

2. Click on the Book Appointment button in the upper right-hand corner and 
in the next screen, select the first option Uniform Fittings: 

 

  
 
 
3.  click Continue then select the date and time: 
  

  



 
 

 

 

 

The booking details will appear on the left hand-side: 
 

 
 

 

4. Enter your details and click on book appointment. 
 
         A summary of your appointment will then appear (and emailed also): 
 

 
 



 
 

    UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS   
(By appointment only)  

  
 DECEMBER 2023 

Thursday  - 07/12/2023 8.30am – 10.00am by appointment 

Friday -  08/12/2023 7.30am – 9.30am by appointment 

Thursday -  14/12/2023 8.30am – 10.00am by appointment 

Friday -  15/12/2023 7.30am – 9.30am by appointment 

       
  
       JANUARY 2024 

Monday 15/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Tuesday 16/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Wednesday 17/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Thursday 18/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Friday 19/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Monday 22/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Tuesday 23/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Wednesday 24/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Thursday 25/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Monday 29/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Tuesday 30/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 

Wednesday 31/01/2024 7.30am – 1.30pm by appointment 
 

Closed on Australia Day, Friday 26 January 2024 

 

• Any enquiries please email: crestwoodhs-uni@2153pandc.onmicrosoft.com 

  
   

• Uniforms can be purchased on the day. We accept cash, EFTPOS, Mastercard, Visa, 
Amex and JCB – sorry no cheques.  
 

• Please note that our system does not accept Prepaid Gift Cards.  
 

mailto:crestwoodhs-uni@2153pandc.onmicrosoft.com

